
 

This half term in Reception, we have been exploring… 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we will be sharing the texts ‘The Leaf Thief’ and 

‘When you’re fast asleep’ with the children, as our focus texts. 
We will also share a variety of stories and rhymes. We will be 
learning to use our ‘Fred Fingers’ to spell CVC words (i.e., red) 
when labelling and beginning to write captions and sentences 

using ‘I am…’ and ‘It is…’ 
Can your child write a CVC word to label something at home? 

 

Maths 
In Maths, we will be exploring numbers 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5. We will 

be subitising, representing numbers to 5 and exploring the 
composition of numbers to 5. 

We will be investigating circles, triangles, squares and rectangles 
as well as finding out about position and day and night. 

Play the following video and encourage your child to join in: 
 

Five Little Speckled Frogs featuring Frog Puppets! | Kids 
Song | Super Simple Songs (youtube.com) 

 

Light and Dark 
This half term, our topic is Light and Dark.  We will be finding out about nocturnal animals, habitats and wildlife.  

We will also be finding out about space and exploring different celebrations and festivals. 
We will find out about the changing seasons, learning about autumn and the changes observed to winter.  

We will be exploring colour and pattern, creating bonfire paintings and making rockets out of wood. 
Please continue to support your child at home by hearing them read on a regular basis and following the Phonics links shared each 

week. 
Thank you for your continued support, 

The Reception Team    
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8VCpa4blanQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8VCpa4blanQ

